
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JANUARY 12, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 THE WRVM RADIO STATIONS COVER A LOT OF AREAS WHERE PEOPLE LIKE TO TAKE 

WEEKEND GETAWAYS OR VACATIONS. AND MANY TIMES THOSE VISITORS, OR PART-

TIME RESIDENTS, FIND US ON THEIR RADIO DIAL. JUST THIS WEEK THIS LETTER, AND 

GIFT, ARRIVED AT THE STATION. 

DEAR WRVM STAFF. A WORD OF THANKS FOR YOUR FAITHFULNESS IN BROADCASTING. WE 

WERE IN MENOMINEE MI THIS PAST WEEK AND APPRECIATED HEARING AN OCCASSIONAL 

CHRISTMAS SONG. THE MUSIC YOU PLAY IS SPOT-ON IN ITS’ MESSAGE, CAUSING US TO 

REJOICE, PRAISE, WORSHIP AND REFLECT. THE FEW DAYS WE WERE THERE WE WERE GLUED 

TO JANET PARSHALL, YOUR VARIOUS SPEAKERS, LIGHTEN UP AND THE KIDS PROGRAMS TOO. 

I’D LOVE A CALENDAR IF ANY REMAIN. THANK YOU. 

THEIR HOME IS IN ROCKFORD IL. AND THANKS TO OUR INTERNET BROADCASTS THEY 

CAN CONTINUE TO LISTEN TO US EACH DAY. 

BY THE WAY, WE DO STILL HAVE SOME CALENDARS LEFT BUT THEY HAVE BEEN GOING 

FAST. THEY ARE FREE FOR THE ASKING, NO GIFT REQUIRED. HOWEVER, WITH THAT SAID 

LET ME REMIND YOU THAT IT IS THE GIFTS OF LISTENERS LIKE YOU WHO MAKE OUR 

BROADCASTS POSSIBLE. YOUR REGULAR SUPPORT IS A GREAT HELP TO US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


